
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to First Lutheran Church. We ask 

everyone to complete the “Footprints” and 

list if you are communing or have a prayer 

request. All baptized Christians who 

understand that Christ is truly present in 

the bread and wine are welcome to join us 

for Holy Communion. Wheat-free/gluten-

free communion wafers are available on 

the baptismal font during communion. 

Grape juice is available on both sides. We 

ask that you “think green” and place blank 

“Footprints” forms in the narthex to be 

reused. There are several large print 

bulletins available in the narthex.  Please 

ask an usher for assistance.  

 

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR are given to the 

glory of God by Barb Larick in loving 

memory of Dick Larick and in honor of their 

anniversary on October 14.  
 
 
 
 

 

PRAYERS ARE REQUESTED for Autumn, Brad, 

Danielle, Dawn, Gary, Jill, Beth Hardesty, 

Lori Miller, Voleta Willford, Larry McKanna, 

Virginia Jensen, Renee, Whitley, Chance, 

Brittany, Mike Meyer, Rose Barbosa, Debby 

Baker, Karisa Crawford, Jay Dekmor, 

Marissa, Joe, Ron, Phil Bash, State Trooper 

Josef Brobst, Family of Bill Faine, Lisa, Joe, 

Doug & Brook Steiner, Cody Greeno, The 

Family of Mark LaMaster, Jamie R., Sue 

Montgomery, Everly Laux, Ron H., Jill 

Suvine, Rick Thomas, Mary, Owen, Chris, 

Family of Jessie Napier, Mark, Chad & Rich, 

Emily Wolfe, Shari & Lisa Hockstra, Candy 

Dowdy, and James Trim. Please pray for our 

veterans: Austin Brown, Chris Dierking, 

Caleb Ekin, Alan Gagnon, Mitchell Gardiner, 

Jake Hardesty, Alyssa Heilig, Matthew 

Lacelle, Thomas Leonard, Sean Napier, 

Matthew Price, Brandon Shanahan, KG 

Smith, Corey Spoon, and Chris Wolfe 

 

THE NEWSLETTER DEADLINE is tomorrow at 

noon.  Assembly will be Tuesday, October 

26th.  

 

PHOTOS OF OUR 175TH CELEBRATION? If you 

have any, please send them to the office at 

FLCFindlay@gmail.com. 

 
FINANCIALS THROUGH SEPTEMBER 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

TODAY the year 1921 will be celebrated 

during our worship service.  Will we see any 

changes in the style of the service from the 

previous 75 years?  Bishop Daniel Beaudoin 

is our presiding pastor today.  We are 

blessed to have him join in our celebration.   

 

OCTOBER 24, morning worship will be 

celebrated in the style of 1996. This service 

will be familiar to many and may remind 

you of days gone by.  In the afternoon from 

1:00-3:00, the church will be open for 

guided tours.  These tours will include the 

history of the church and a visit to the 

organ loft to see and hear the beautiful 

Rodgers Hybrid organ and a view of the 

1881 foundation.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

OCTOBER 31, REFORMATION SUNDAY, will be a 

glorious day of rejoicing for First Lutheran 

Church, as we celebrate how far we have 

come on our journey of 175 years. The 

topic for the day will be, “Where Do We 

Go from Here?” 

Total Receipts $258,359 

Total Expenses $262,554 

 ($4,195) 

    firs 

Lutheran 

Sunday Worship at 8:15 & 10:45 
Sunday School at 9:30 

Stand Up, Stand Up for Jesus      

175 years of Ministry 


